
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
Wanda Curlee 
Academics 
 
Dear Wanda,  
 
Congratulations on being nominated and selected as an award recipient in the APUS Rewards and 
Recognition (R&R) Program. You are receiving an Integrity Award for those who practice fairness, 
honesty, and objectivity in serving students, faculty, or staff. 
 
Your nominator Amy Everson and additional supporters The University Awards Committee noted:  
 
The University Awards Reviewers took time out of their busy schedules to read through their assigned 
nominations, including many pages of documentation and evidence. They evaluated each nomination 
against a set of criteria and scored each candidate based on their merits. It is no small feat to undertake, 
and we appreciate all of the reviewers for recognizing the importance of this process to the university 
community. The reviewers were diligent and thorough in their appraisal and ensured each nomination was 
given a fair review. 
As reviewers, they help contribute to the overall university mission of preparing students for service and 
leadership in a global society and recognize the efforts of our students in contributing to their home 
communities and the university community overall. 
 
We appreciate your hard work and dedication to live out our Core Values, to serve students, and support 
University colleagues. A copy of this memo will be retained in your personnel file. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Vernon C. Smith 
Provost 


